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2016-12 

 

PERFORMANCE PLUS ERROR 
 

 

Upon notification from several of our members that they had not received their 

Performance Plus payout, we immediately addressed this with the Company. This issue has 

affected approximately 70 of our members, and once we called it to the Company’s 

attention, it was determined that those who were hired after July 2014 had wrongfully been 

left off. The Company will be correcting this payment on Friday, February 5, 2016. If you 

have not received your payment today, please email  MJohnson-Cooper@iamDL142.org  

and we can confirm that you will be included in the payout on Friday. 
   
     In Solidarity, 
 

      Sara Gonzales       
     

     Sara Gonzales   
     GENERAL CHAIR 

 
     Melissa Brennan   Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 
     Melissa Brennan    Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 
     SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  
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